
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 

April 2019 

4-11 HOLIDAY CLUB 
Merchant Taylors’ Primary School & Merchant Taylors’ Boys’ Junior School 

Tuesday 28th May-Friday 31st May 
8am-6pm 

Dear Parents 

The 4-11 Half Term Holiday Club will run from Tuesday 298h May-Friday 31st May for boys and girls ages 4-11 who attend Merchant 
Taylors’ Primary School and Merchant Taylors’ Boys’ Junior School.  

The Club will be based at Merchant Taylors’ Junior Boys’ School and will be organised by Merchant Taylors’ teaching staff and 
Merchant Taylors’ Holiday Club and Aftercare Staff. Our ethos is to provide an out of school service, which is a safe, nurturing
environment within which all children who attend can relax, develop and learn as they play and have fun. 
Included within our programme of activities this year will be Outdoor adventures, Team Building activities, a visit to the Local Park, as 
well as Art and Craft activities, a visit to the Crosby Plaza Cinema and a variety of sports activities. 

   Tuesday 28th May 
 

 
Team Building Activities 

 

Wednesday 29th May
 

 
Outdoor Adventures 

Thursday 30TH May
 

 
Outdoor Art & Craft 

Activities 
 

Visit to the Local Park 
 

 
 

Friday 31st May
 
 

Cinema Trip 
 

The cost of the club is £25 per day and is open from 8am – 6pm. For 4 days booking the cost is £90 and for early booking 
discount made by Friday 17th May the cost is £85. 

 Please note a late collection surcharge of £10 may be charged if your child is not collected by 6pm. Pupils will be required to bring 
their own packed lunch, snacks and drinks for throughout the day. 

Payment must be made at the time of booking.  Please make cheques payable to Merchant Taylors’ School and return them with the 
booking form to the school secretaries Mrs Hodson (MTJB) or Mrs McKie-Thomson (MTPS). We also accept Childcare Vouchers.  
For further information on how to make a payment using Childcare Vouchers please contact Danielle Brady (Bursars Dept) on 0151 
949 9356.

We do not send out confirmation slips, once the booking form is received a place is automatically allocated. 

For further information please contact the School Office on 0151 949 9311 (MTJB) or 0151 924 1506 (MTPS) 
Holiday Clubs are always popular and therefore we recommend early booking. We look forward to welcoming you and your children 
at our holiday club!

Yours sincerely 

L. Rogers – Holiday Club Coordinator 


